Dear Parents, 





    October 1, 2008

To conclude our thematic unit on Fire Safety and to reinforce Fire Prevention Week, all four Kindergarten classes will be walking to the Kiel Fire Station on Friday, October 17th. The students will be divided into two sessions. The following are the times your child’s class will be gone to the Fire Station: 

8:15 – 9:45: Mrs. Schueller’s & Mrs. Steffes’ Kindergarten classes.

9:15-10:45: Mrs. Schmidt’s and Mrs. Webers’ Kindergarten classes.

Chaperones will not be needed. 

Please dress your child appropriately for the weather. In the event of bad weather, we will try to reschedule for a later date. 

Sincerely,

The Kindergarten Teachers ( 
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Please sign and return this portion by Thursday, October 9th. 

__________________________has permission to walk to the Kiel 

                                                    Fire Station.

​__________________________                  ____________________
       (parent’s signature)                                              (date)
_1189333646

